

Trelavour Lithium Project

Autumn 2022 Newsletter



Trelavour Pit and Site Safety

Cornish Lithium is currently drilling in Trelavour Pit, with around 105 holes to be drilled by late 2023 to further our understanding of the geology of the area. These holes will be between 50-200m deep and approximately 10 cm diameter.

Cornish Lithium is taking over the lease on the Trelavour Pit in November. Activity within the pit will increase with the current drilling programme, and Cornish Lithium is undertaking a number of safety work programmes related to this.

<u>Fencing:</u> These safety works will include maintenance of the existing fence line, and installation of new fencing round the perimeter where there is currently none. Other safety work will include maintenance of the old Trelavour Pit wall, various works to facilitate water management on site and rock stabilisation work within the pit.

<u>Permissive paths</u>: Vegetation is being cleared with the aim of installing a new permissive path around the northern boundary of the project. **Some diversions to the existing permissive paths may be put in place,** for example when drilling is near the current paths. Signs will be put up showing any diversions and we ask that everyone follows them. **It is very important that no members of public enter the drill site,** and please ensure that any dogs being walked are kept under control and do not wander onto the site.

<u>Further information</u>: As well as new safety signs, there are <u>information</u> and <u>ecology boards</u> along the permissive path that explain what work is being undertaken and why. All the safety work on site is being carried out under the supervision of environmental specialists from Cornwall Environmental Consultants, with surveys and monitoring ongoing.









Keep out

Some of the safety signs you may see around site will look like the above, please pay attention to them and do not enter areas off the permissive path.

enter

Other updates:



Cornish Lithium recently hosted local councillors from the surrounding areas on site, for a tour and talk about the work being undertaken. This was an opportunity to provide an update on plans and answer specific questions on the project moving forward. Further updates are available via the Cornish Lithium website, or through our attendance at parish council meetings or the China Clay Network Panel meetings.

Cornish Lithium are proud to continue our sponsorship of the Cornwall Heritage Trust School Transport Scheme again this year. Schools can apply for the funding through the Cornwall Heritage Trust Website:

https://www.cornwallheritagetrust.org/apply/transportgrants/

Applications from local groups to the Cornish Lithium Cornwall Community Fund will soon be reviewed, with grants awarded to projects in the local area.